
Bryan County Board of Commissioners Pre-Agenda Meeting – July 6, 2021. 
 

The pre-agenda meeting of the Bryan County Board of Commissioners was held on Tuesday, July 

6, 2021 at 3:30 p.m. in Pembroke, Georgia. The following members were present: Chairman Carter 

Infinger, Commissioner Brad Brookshire and Commissioner Gene Wallace. Attending Go-to-Meeting: 

Commissioner Noah Covington, Commissioner Dallas Daniel. Also present: County Administrator Ben 

Taylor and Deputy County Clerk Charlene Butler and County Attorney Lea Holliday. The following staff 

were present: John Rauback, Riley Johnson, Audra Miller, Amanda Clements, Sara Farr, Freddie Howell, 

Matt Montayne, Jessica Crowe and Kirk Croasmun.  

Chairman Infinger called the meeting to order at 3:30 p.m. 

Laura Vickers presented an overview of the financial revenues and expenditures thru May 2021 

according to budgeted projections.  

County Administrator Ben Taylor presented non-agenda items for review.  

Kirk Croasmun discussed wastewater issues and the EPD process for permit requirements and 

timelines for future sewer developments and upgrades. 

Amanda Clements, Audra Miller and Sara Farr gave an overview of the Community Development 

topics for consideration. 

County Administrator Ben Taylor reviewed items for the Consent Agenda with the Board. 

County Administrator Ben Taylor presented items for the proposed agenda. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Brad Brookshire to declare an executive session to discuss 

real estate acquisition and litigation. Commissioner Gene Wallace seconded the motion and the motion 

carried unanimously. The Board went into Executive session at 5:07 p.m. 

A motion was made by Commissioner Brad Brookshire and seconded by Commissioner Gene 

Wallace to return the meeting to the regular session. Motion carried unanimously. The Board returned 

to regular session at 5:30 p.m. 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Commissioner Brad Brookshire and seconded by 

Commissioner Gene Wallace. Motion carried unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 5:41 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


